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CRAZY SHIRTS DONATES $50,000 TO PACIFIC HISTORIC PARKS  
*Proceeds Raised from Pearl Harbor 75th Commemoration Designs* 

 
HONOLULU (March 29, 2017) – Honolulu-based Crazy Shirts donated more than $50,000 to 

Pacific Historic Parks to support its efforts in preserving, restoring, educating, and sharing 

the stories of World War II historic sites in the Pacific. The funds were raised through sales 

of a of their exclusive designs for the Pearl Harbor 75th Commemoration. 

 

“It’s our honor to help remember an important part of world history and to pay tribute the 

troops who were part of it,” said Mark Hollander, president and chief executive officer of 

Crazy Shirts. “By supporting the mission of Pacific Historic Parks, future generations will 

also be able to appreciate the sacrifices that were made by one of the greatest generations.”  

 
 
About Crazy Shirts 
Founded in 1964, Crazy Shirts is among the first companies in Hawaii to design, 

manufacture and sell the “T-shirt” as we know it today. Housing the largest printing facility 

in Hawaii, on the Island of Oahu, and employing over 300 employees, the company 

operates retail stores on all major Hawaiian Islands, as well as stores in California, 

Colorado, Nevada, and Florida.  For more information about Crazy Shirts, call 800-771-

2720 or visit www.crazyshirts.com. 
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Photo Caption:  

Crazy Shirts donated more than $50,000 to Pacific Historic Parks from proceeds of limited 

edition Pearl Harbor 75th Commemoration designs. Pictured from left to right: Mark 

http://www.crazyshirts.com/


Hollander, President & CEO of Crazy Shirts; Tony Vericella, President, Island Partners 

Hawaii; Darcy Lindamood, Vice-president of Marketing, Crazy Shirts; Ray L’Heureux, 

President & CEO of Pacific Historic Parks; and Ret. Admiral Thomas Fargo, 75th Pearl 

Harbor Commemoration Chair.  


